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Directorate of Inspection and 3:

Enforcement - Region III ,'' g pW '-

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission n
7S7799 Roosevelt Road "'

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Motor Terminal Block Voltage Rating
Limitorque Valve Controls 10 CFR
50.55(e) Interim Report #81-01
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

Reference (a): C. E. Sargent letter to J. G.
Keppler dated September 15, 1981.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The purpose of this transmittal is to update infctmation
provided in Reference (a) relative to the subject Motor Terminal
Block Modification program.

Phase I: Inspection
Unit 1 - 100% complete
Unit 2 - 30% complete; Revised completion

date is February 15, 1982.

Phase II: Installation o f Bolted, Lug to Lug
Taped Termination
Unit 1 - 75% complete; Revised completion

date is December 15, 1981 (Unit 1
fuel load).

Unit 2 - 18% complete; Revised completion
date is April 1, 1982.

The percent completion showed no change as the result of
priority manpower assignments. Completion of the Unit 1 installa-
tion is still expected to meet the fuel load date. A follow-up
report on the progress of the replacement ef fort on Unit 1 will be
submitted on December 15, 1981.

Very truly yours,

%n. W
C. E. Sa rgen t

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement (Wash. , D.C. )
NRC Resident laspector - LaSalle
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